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 11th November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

YEAR 4 YEAR GROUP ASSEMBLY AND ROMAN ENRICHMENT DAY 

THURSDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 9:15AM 

 

We are very much looking forward to sharing our fascinating History learning with you 

next Thursday with our year group assembly – the children are very excited!  

Following this, the children will remain in their costumes for the day, as we have 

planned a day of enrichment activities around our history topic including: 

 

- Learning about and reconstructing Roman roads  

- Investigating place names left by the Romans 

- Exploring Roman architecture 

- Researching Roman food in preparation for designing and making a Pauper’s 

Pottage. 

 

Children should come to school in their normal school uniform and ensure that they 

have their costume in school to change into. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Dickinson 

Year 4 Leader 


